

United States Department of the Interior

NATIONAL PARK SERVICE





July 28, 2017

Ethel R. Eaton, Ph.D., Senior Policy Analyst Review and Compliance Division Virginia Department of Historic Resources 2801 Kensington Avenue Richmond, VA 23221

Re: Lincoln Memorial Rehabilitation Arlington County, Virginia and District of Columbia

DHR File No. 2017-0621

Dear Ms. Eaton,

Thank you for contacting us regarding the Rehabilitation of the Lincoln Memorial. While the planned rehabilitation is quite extensive, there will be no changes to the western, northern or southern façades, the chamber, or the cultural landscape. Proposed changes will only affect the entry doors on the eastern façade, internal spaces, and non-contributing landscape features on the eastern side. There will be no visual impacts to the views from the George Washington Memorial Parkway, nor from the Arlington House. If you would like to receive additional information on this important project as it becomes available, we will be happy to add you to the distribution list. If you need additional information not available on our PEPC website, please feel free to contact me at catheirne_dewey@nps.gov or 202-245-4711.

Sincerely,

Catherine C. Dewey

Chief of Resource Management

Catherine C. Dewey